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We object to this planning application for 41 houses oft School Lane, Forton.

Similar applications have been refused in the past, it is outside the Masterplan Plan for
Forton and should therefore be refused.

We live on School Lane, access to the proposed site is via country lanes. These,
particularly after the junction of Wallace Lane are very narrow and not suitable to any
increase in traffic.

Also the School is close to the area, The volume of traffic at school open and closing
times 1s considerable and I am surprised that an accident has not occured as the 20 mile
speed limit is certainly not observed.

We have lived in Forton over 65 years. It was a nice rural community, but over the last
few years it has become spoilt with the countryside disappearing under the ever
increasing building sites.
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